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Dear People of God,

Today the Church celebrates the Body and Blood of Jesus Christ. It’s a solemnity which reminds us that
in the Most Holy Eucharist, we truly receive both the body and blood, the humanity and divinity of Jesus.

A few decades ago, a famous Catholic priest/sociologist, Andrew Greely from Chicago, did some
surveys that suggested two-thirds of the people coming to Mass don't believe what I just wrote in the opening 2
sentences. (Using the internet, you can look him up and his surveys should you so desire.) I’m not sure what
they do believe – or perhaps all the empty pews are because the non-believers can’t find a reason to come to
Mass. Nevertheless, our entire ecclesial community is built on the foundation of Jesus being really present in
the Eucharist.

Our understanding of this marvelous sacrament that unites us to our loving God might be misinterpreted
by some who think they ought to be able to feel that divine presence. Most of us don’t because it occurs in the
soul, not in our body or our mind. Remember, the soul is the essential element which makes us fully human so
that our fully human self is where the fully present Jesus finds us.

I’ve made the point before that instead of praying to God at the Eucharist, we should listen for God.
Listening isn’t a very highly developed human trait so it isn’t easy. Instead, we allow ourselves to be distracted
by the music or the statues or the little kid crawling happily in the pew just in front of us. Because distractions
are a very developed human trait, we often miss the gentle whisper in our soul – a loving God making himself
welcome within us.

Years ago this day, called Corpus Christi, included formal processions with a number of stops along the
way where the Eucharist was put up on altars built by Catholic families for veneration; a Benediction occurred
before moving on to the next stop. It gave people an external vision of what was happening in the soul. Today
there’s little traction for processions of any kind in most American parishes unlike the continuing tradition of
the Corpus Christi procession in most of the rest of the world. Our American Church doesn’t look or sound like
the rest of the world, perhaps because we’ve got too much to do: work, the demands of our busy lives and the
fast pace of those lives precludes getting overly involved in Church.

As we take part in this miracle of God’s love today, let’s do our best to enter into the festival of Jesus’
true presence. As we depart the building, let us take Jesus along for our own personal procession to wherever
we go next. May the blessings of Jesus within energize you and your family to live in the grace of our Lord
Jesus Christ today and always.

The Sacrament of Baptism is regularly celebrated during or after the Eucharistic Liturgy. Registered
parishioners are asked to arrange for the Baptismal Preparation Class and the Liturgical Celebration by calling the Parish Office.

RCIA is the process of growing in your faith and love of God. Weekly
gatherings take place from September until Easter. If you are interested in learning about Catholicism and joining us please call the
church @ 419-243-1829.

The Sacrament of Penance is celebrated at 3:30 p.m. on Saturday at IC, 9:30 a.m. at HSP and 10:30 a.m. at IC every
Sunday or by appointment.

Anyone planning to be married must contact the parish at least six months in advance. The exact date and time of
your wedding should not be determined until after consultation with a priest or deacon. If either party has previously been civilly or
religiously married, the Presider is not permitted to set a date for the wedding without resolving the previous marriage.

When a parishioner is admitted to the hospital, nursing home, or confined to home because of age
or infirmity, please call the Parish Office. Parishioners are ready to visit and to bring Holy Communion. When one is seriously ill, the
healing Presence of the Lord should be requested in the Sacrament of the Sick.
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IMMACULATE CONCEPTION
TOLEDO, OHIO June 22, 2025

CALENDAR
June 21-29, 2025

Hello!
Welcome to Immaculate Conception,
where all are truly made a welcome part
of our parish family, whether in
Ministry, Service, or Leadership. Here,
all are God’s children, their dignity as
God’s own affirmed and celebrated. If
you are interested in becoming a
parishioner, please call the parish office
at (419)243-1829. You can also find
registration forms for new parishioners
on the visitor’s stand at the back of the
church or online at www.iccatdarby.org.
We hope to see you again soon!

Sat. 3:30 pm Immaculate Conception Confessions
4:00 pm Immaculate Conception Mass

Fr. Reinhart
Intention: The Parish

Sun. 8:00 am Historic St. Patrick Mass
Fr. Steinbauer

9:30 am Historic St. Patrick Confessions
10:00 am Historic St. Patrick Mass

Fr. Steinbauer
10:30 am Immaculate Conception Confessions
11:00 am Immaculate Conception Mass

Fr. Reinhart
Intention: Gilberto Revilla

Tue. No IC Weekday Mass until 9/2

Wed. 5:30 pm HSP Weekday Mass—Fr. Steinbauer

Sat. 3:30 pm Immaculate Conception Confessions
4:00 pm Immaculate Conception Mass

Fr. Notter
Intention: Harvey Parker Jr.

Sun. 8:00 am Historic St. Patrick Mass
Fr. Rudi

9:30 am Historic St. Patrick Confessions
10:00 am Historic St. Patrick Mass

Fr. Steinbauer
10:30 am Immaculate Conception Confessions
11:00 am Immaculate Conception Mass

Fr. Rudi
Intention: The Parishioners

Immaculate Conception

Finance Committee Parish Council
Bill Carroll Linda Garcia
John Madigan John Madigan
Fred Mahaney Fred Mahaney
Tom Meagher Barb Marquis
Mike Young Louann Meagher

Mary Jo Pilcher
Judy Westmeyer

We continue to update/add to our parish data base. Even if you think we have your correct information, please fill out the
information below and put it in the offering basket or drop off at the office.

Name ____________________________________________________ Phone #___________________________________

Address _________________________________________________ E-mail ____________________________________

Birthday___________________________________________ Anniversary_______________________________________

TTeeaarr hheerree

Upcoming Events

July 4 Office closed

July 12-13 Veterans Collection

July 28-Aug. 4 Italy Pilgrimage
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WELCOME TO IMMACULATE CONCEPTION CHURCH

“THE DARBY”

STEWARDSHIPREPORT
July 1, 2024- June 30, 2025

Together Let Us Pray
Deacon Tom, James Laberdee, Louis Laberdee, Deacon Dave,

Pedro & Pauline Rodriguez, Marie Irons, Ron & Marlene DeCosi,
Lupe Contresai, Pam Wilson-Adams, Terry Byersmith, Judy Place,

Sylvia Gonzales, Mike Johnson, Maya Bautista, Maria Guadalupe Perez,
Joyce Scarbrough, Pam Clark, Wendy Meagher, Janie Caster,

Donna Haynes, Beth Didley, Timothy Fitzgerald, Bill Mason, Jan Meyer,
Charlene Laberdee, Joe Laberdee, Vargas family, Marlana Laberdee,

George Garret, Linda Garcia, Mary Hinson, Dora Mata,
Georgeann O’Connell, Albert & Mary Pirolli,
Patti Campos, Terri Byersmith, Jessica Mendes,

Nate Horton, Robin Byczyinski,
Olivia Hernandez, Benny Esparza RIP,

Amy Meagher

Pray For Those Serving Our
Country

Capt. Brian Wood, Army
Joshua Teneyck First Class Petty Officer E6
Major Jeremy A. Schiel, Army
LTC Ryan A Schiel, Army
SSG Acea Hindbaugh, Army
SN Trevor Smith, Navy
SGT Monique Losoya, Army
SPC Elijah Hindbaugh, Army
Vincent Caraccio, Army Reserves
1SG Charles Hindbaugh,II
SSG Joseph Malagon
SGT Jasmine Hindbaugh
LCPL Carlos Negrin III, Marines
AO Alicia Negrin, Navy
PVT Damian Cutcher

HHaapppp BBiirrtthhdd !!

6/23 Joanna Elston

6/24 Shannon Billman
Will Degener
Angelo Nino

6/26 Lisa Zapata

6/28 Nicolas Kulczak

Happ nnivers

6/22 Joe & Judy Westmeyer
62 years

6/23 Greg & Hilda Wojciechowski
18 years

6/28 Miguel & Angelica Ruiz
28 years

OUTREACH CENTER
Tuesdays 9:00 am - 11:30 pm
*For donation drop off only

Wednesdays 10:00 am - 1:00 pm
*Pantry

LAST WEEK YTD
Families served: 62 2,767

May Expenses: $1,028.47-Thank you for your donations to help
keep us running!
Donations needed: dish soap, laundry detergent, fabric sheets,
hygiene products, cleaning products

LAST WEEK YEAR TO DATE

Goal $ 2,404.00 (x2) $ 125,000.00
Sat. Loose $ 826.00 $ 19,384.00
Sat. Env. $ 914.00 $ 32,491.00
Sun. Loose $ 656.00 $ 21,436.00
Sun. Env. $ 1,090.00 $ 48,036.00
Actual $ 3,486.00 $ 121,347.00
Over/(Under) $ (1,322.00) $ (3,653.00)

Preservation $ $ 27,200.00
General Repair $ 109.00 $ 2,101.00
Candles $ 12.00 $ 746.00
Outreach $ 197.00 $ 5,133.00
Father’s Day $ 205.00

Mass Count (2 weeks) Saturday:42 & 51 Sunday: 92 & 83
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IMMACULATE CONCEPTION CHURCH
SCHEDULE &ANNOUNCEMENTS

Minister/Lector Schedule

June 21-22, 2025
The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ

June 28-29, 2025
Saints Peter and Paul, Apostles

Sanctuary Lamp

June 22 (Available)

June 29 (Available)

July 6 (Available)

Altar Flowers

June 22 (Available)

June 29 (Available)

July 6 (Available)

Congratulations to Sr. Frances Marie
Penwell as she prepares to celebrate her

50th anniversary Jubilee on July 27th! We
also congratulate Sr. Berneta Schneider, (60

years) and Sr. Cynthia Shaffer (40 years). The Sisters
of Notre Dame have been a blessing to our school

and parish community!

To best update our Veteran Plaque information we kindly ask that you fill out the information below and put it in
the offering basket or drop it off at the office. Please print clearly. Thank you!

Name (first & last):___________________________________________________________________________________

Military Ranking:_____________________________________________________________________________________

TTeeaarr hheerree

1st Reading Genesis 14:18-20
2nd Reading 1 Corinthians 11:23-26

Gospel Luke 9:11b-17

Lector Saturday: Dan Streeter

Sunday: Larry Widmer
Eucharistic
Ministers

Saturday: Mary Jo Robinson
Becky Crabtree

Sunday: Brenda Degener
Dave Degener

Children’s Liturgy is on a break!

1st Reading Acts of the Apostles 12:1-11
2nd Reading 2 Timothy 4:6-8, 17-18

Gospel Matthew 16:13-19

Lector Saturday: John Madigan

Sunday: Guadalupe Zarate
Eucharistic
Ministers

Saturday: Mary Jo Pilcher
Georgeann O’Connell

Sunday: Fred Mahaney
Kelly Mahaney

Children’s Liturgy is on a break!

Next Sunday we will be celebrating the
Baptism and First Communion of

Nathaniel Guerrero, and the First Communion of
Renato Ornelos, and Emiliano Sandoval and Chloe
Morgan. Welcome them as they come into our parish

family!
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Health News for June 22, 2025
Allergies & Climate Factors.While the timing
and severity of an allergy season vary across the
country, the following climate factors also can
influence how bad your symptoms might be:

• Tree, grass and ragweed pollens thrive during
cool nights and warm days.

• Molds grow quickly in heat and high
humidity.

• Pollen levels tend to peak in the morning
hours.

• Rain washes pollen away, but pollen counts
can soar after rainfall.

• On a day with no wind, airborne allergens are
grounded.

• When the day is windy and warm, pollen
counts surge.

• Moving to another climate to avoid allergies
is usually not successful — allergens are

virtually everywhere.

Source: American College of Allergy, Asthma,
and Immunology

Parish Nurse Ministry of Central Toledo:
Kathy Jeffery, RN, 419-242-1598

Hopefully by now all know we have been given
access to our lot for parking on the weekend.

Thanks for the prayers! Share the information with
any that may not have heard.

Have you moved? Have you gotten a
new phone number?
If yes, contact Nicole.

St. John’s Jesuit Semester 2 Honor Roll
Francisco Olver (12) - Class Honors
Isaiah Cantu (10) - Second Honors

Occasionally, someone will mention
that the date in the bulletin for their

birthday is incorrect. Please call Nicole
in the office and let her know, so she can update
the information she has. We wouldn’t want you to
be wished Happy Birthday on the wrong day.

Join our Padre Pio Prayer Group (PPPG-CK)
each FIRST SATURDAY (7/5/2025) for the
7:30 AM Rosary, 8 AM Mass, Anointing of

the Sick, and our Meeting afterwards at Christ the
King Church, 4100 Harvest Lane, Toledo, OH

43623. Contact Magdalena Skiles (419.356.4208 or
email: magdalena@magdalenaskiles.com). Who do
you know that needs healing? With our International
Padre Pio Prayer Groups exceeding 3,000 active

groups, membership exceeds 300,000*. We welcome
your intentions in your time of need. Come and join

us.

Want to join the parish? Look for registration
forms by our visitors book as you enter through
the main doors of the church. Can’t find one?
Check with one of the ushers, or contact the

office. We’d love to have you as part of our family!

Thanks to our bake sale supporters on Fathers
Day!

We will certainly have lovely ice cream socials this
summer. And thank you to those who have donated
toppings, pop, and cones for our events. Looking
forward to our first weekend, Saturday & Sunday,

July 5th & 6th after mass. Come join us!

If anyone would like to help by being a scooper…
you’re hired! See Mary Jo for details.

It’s come to my attention that a rumor is
circulating that Outreach is closing. That is
the last thing any of us want to see happen.

All the volunteers and I have worked very hard to keep
the Outreach Center the wonderful Pantry that it is.

The issue we are having is with the building. The owner
believes that he is able to rent it for more than what we is
currently charging us. We are thankful for your dona-
tions and being able to have enough money to get us by

for now.

We definitely need for everyone to keep Outreach in
your prayers. We would like to find another bldg. that we
can get for a reasonable price. If anyone has any ideas
please feel free to call me at 419-481-0858.

Thank you & sincerely,
Natalie Fisher

p
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